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November 18, 2021 

 

 

NHM Constructors, LLC 

PO Box 6385 

Asheville, NC 28816 

 

Subject: Rejection of bid for construction of retaining wall, sidewalks, curb ramps, and pedestrian signals 

along SR 1781 (Broadway Street) and NC-251 

 

Contract No.: DM00296 

Federal Aid No.: 0251(040) 

TIP No.: BL-0005 

WBS Element: 49460.3.1 

Route: SR-1781 (Broadway St) and NC-251 

County: Buncombe 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

This letter is to notify you that your bid received on November 3, 2021 for the subject project has been 

rejected due to far exceeding the engineer’s estimate.  I apologize for any inconvenience this may have 

caused you. 

 

If I may provide additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
McCray Coates, P.E. 

Division Project Manager 

 

cc: Mark Gibbs, P.E., Division Engineer 

 Tim Anderson, P.E., Division Maintenance Engineer 

 Scott Killough, Assistant Division Maintenance Engineer 

 Chad Young, Buncombe County Maintenance Engineer 

 Nathan Moneyham, P.E., Division Construction Engineer 

 Jody Lawrence, Resident Engineer 

 Chris Medlin, P.E., District 2 Engineer 
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